
PRGA Promotes Golf at Carvin School 
The PRGA presented an introduction of the basic of golf to the students that will be 
volunteering at the 2016 Puerto Rico Open at Coco Beach. The goal of this presentation 
was to teach participants the basic of the game. In the near future the PRGA and the 
Carvin School administration will team up to incorporate golf as part of the physical 
education curriculum. We look forward to growing and developing the game with 
important project like this one. Stay posted for further information.  

 	
  


